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SPRING 2020: BUSY BUSY BUSY!
Hello! 

As I mentioned in the last newsletter, Spring is a very busy time

for fine arts!  If you look below I mention many of the

opportunities we have to be involved!   

 

As many of you are aware I recently asked for gallon milk jugs to

be donated to the art room.  I greatly appreciate all the jugs that

have already been donated and I only need about 10 more!  

 

Additionally, I have another strange request: clean toothbrushes
and sponges (for painting) They are great for creating texture!

We have the best art families, I am so grateful for your
support!  
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Current  & Upcoming  Events :

Art  1  is  working  on  Paper  Masks

MS  1  is  working  on  Self  portraits

MS  2  is  working  on  Radial  Origami

Sculptures

Feb  27th :  Black  History  Program  @ PAC

6 :30-8

March  5th :  NEON  PAINT  NIGHT  6-8pm ,

Art  room

March  9th-13th :  MNTMS  Art  Show  on

Display

March  11th :  MNTMS  Art  Show  Reception  5-

6pm

March  16th-20th :  Spring  Break

April  10th ,13th :  District  Holiday

April  23rd :  District  Art  Show

 



Current  & Upcoming  Events

 

MNTMS ART SHOW!!

After months of work, MNTMS attended the University

Interscholastic League competition on February 1st.   This is the

first year that MNTMS  visual arts participated and it was a huge

success!  The visual arts awards helped MNTMS win 2nd place
overall for 6th grade and 3rd place overall for 7th grade!  This
is the first time that MNTMS has ever place at UIL! 

NEON PAINT NIGHT FUNDRAISER: MARCH 5TH 2020

 

.

SUCCESS AT UIL!

Every year we at MNTMS have an art show that ALL visual arts scholars are required to participate in.  Scholars will pick

the artwork they feel produced the best overall product.  Artwork will be displayed on the stage March 9-13th, we invite

you to come by and take a look! We will have a reception honoring all the hard work the scholars have displayed and

also award those who were  selected by our judges to move forward to the district level.  The reception will be March
11th 5-6pm.  Snacks will be provided and all visual arts scholars who attend will receive 5 points of extra credit on a

project of their choice!   We are excited to show you our work!!   

Our annual Neon Paint Night Fundraiser is

coming up on Thursday March 5th from 6-
8pm.  This is a family friendly event similar to

painting with a twist.  Each ticket is $20  and

includes: Neon paint, a black canvas, painting

supplies, direct instruction from me, and

snacks!  

 

This is a very fun and exciting event that adults

and students are still raving about a year later!  

 

Tickets will be sold starting Monday,Feb. 
 24th. Spots are limited ( 50 total)  and tickets

are sold at a first come first serve basis.  

Visit this website for more info: 

http://tiny.cc/neonpaintnight2020 
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